Reminder: 2013 Membeship fees are due by August 15th

Greetings Clan Guthrie!

The 2013 reenactment season is upon us!

  Just a friendly reminder that clan membership fees are due by August 15th, 2013 for the 2013 season.

The annual fee is $65.00 per member. All members need to have their fees paid by that time.

In addition, beginning with the 2014 reenactment season, fees will be due by no later than May 15th.

  Contact Sarge to make arrangements to get this taken care of.

  Make sure to get those dues in, we have a great season lined up, with new venues and new opportunities for growth as an organization.

Also, members who fail to have fees posted by the due dates will not be invited to clan functions until the fees are paid. With all the events we have scheduled, we don't want anyone to miss out!

If there are any questions, contact Ursa (630-542-2327) or Sarge (224-558-2697).

Thanks,

Ursa

